
 

Safety in your building 
 
12 January 2023 
 
Tabriz Court and Shams Court, 
Fulton Road, 
Wembley Park,  
HA9 
 
Dear residents, 
 
Remediation work due to start on Monday 15 January 
 
We have been informed by your building’s owner that they plan on starting 
remediation work on Tabriz Court and Shams Court next week. They have said that the 
site will begin to mobilise from Monday 15th January and then they expect scaffolding 
to begin to be erected on Monday 22nd January. The first elevation to be worked on 
will be Tabriz’s rear elevation. 
 
We are in the process of preparing a document which will contain further details about 
the nature and length of the works, working hours and possible disruption. We are 
waiting for some further details from this from the Freeholder and will issue this to you 
as soon as we can. 
 
Further support and dedicated webpage 
We’ve put some posters around your building with a QR code that links to a dedicated 
page that contains all the documents we’ve sent out about the remediation. You can 
visit the page at: https://www.networkhomes.org.uk/TabrizShamsbuildingsafety/. 
Please send any questions to us on customerservice@networkhomes.org.uk. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Raj Gandecha 
Head of Resident Management (Building Safety) 
 
 

A summary of this letter 
We have been informed 
by the building owner 
that the remediation 
project will begin on-site 
on Monday 15 January.  
 
We will shortly be 
providing more info 
about 
 the work that the 
building’s owner has 
shared with us.  
 
A reminder 
Your building’s fire 
strategy is currently 

 simultaneous 
evacuation, 

which means you must 
evacuate if you hear the 
fire alarm, even if you 
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